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Join us for a UC Schools Open House! 

Hello all, 

In case you missed it, YAYAM is hosting an open house for schools 

that are in some way connected to our community. If you (or your 

child) are interested in attending a school that focuses on character 

education, please join us this Friday, November 5th at 8:30 PM EDT 

on zoom.  

Or if you know anyone in your community who might be interested 

in hearing more about schools like Bridgeport International 

Academy or New Hope School, feel free to forward this along to 

them!  

Each of the schools in attendance will give a short presentation, 

which will be followed by breakout sessions where you can ask 

questions directly each school's representatives. We hope to see 

you there! 

Zoom link: zoom,us/j/99831786047 

Much love, 

The YAYAM Team 

   

 

   


